
B R I D G E W A T E R ,  N J   |   N E W  Y O R K ,  N Y   |   A L L E N T O W N ,  P A

W W W . N O R R I S M C L A U G H L I N . C O M

lmiller@norris-law.com 

April 4, 2022 

Via Electronic Mail  

Board Secretary 
Board of Public Utilities 
44 South Clinton Avenue, 1st Floor 
P.O. Box 350 
Trenton, NJ 08625-0350 

Re: In the Matter of the Application of CSC TKR, LLC d/b/a Cablevision of 
Morris for Renewal of a Certificate of Approval to Operate and Maintain a 
Cable Television System in Township of Montville, County of Morris, State 
of New Jersey  

Docket No.: CE19070781, Notice of Legal Representation 

Dear Board Secretary: 

Please be advised that this firm represents CSC TRK, LLC in connection with the above-
referenced proceeding.  Accordingly, I ask that all filings and correspondence going forward be 
directed toward the undersigned. 

Kindly acknowledge receipt of this letter in accordance with the e-filing procedures 
approved by the Board on March 19, 2020. 

Respectfully submitted,     

NORRIS McLAUGHLIN P.A. 

LAURA M. MILLER 

cc: Lawanda Gilbert, Director (Via Email) 
Nancy Wolf, OCTV&T (Via Email) 
Clerk, Township of Montville (Via Email – sgruca@montvillenj.org) 
Robert Hoch, Esq., Altice USA (Via Email) 
Paul Jamieson VP, Gov. Affairs and Policy, Altice USA (Via Email) 
Marilyn Davis, Area Director Gov. & Public Affairs NJ, Altice USA (Via Email)  

400 Crossing Boulevard
8th Floor

P.O. Box 5933
Bridgewater, NJ  08807 

T: 908-722-0700
F: 908-722-0755


